
 

 

 

 

To: School Board Members 
 

 William Gronseth, Superintendent 

 

From: Douglas A. Hasler, CFO   

 

Date: January 11, 2018 

 

Re: Compensatory Education Analysis 

 

 
 

At the request of Board Member Nora Sandstad, we have prepared an analysis for an alternative 

method of allocating Compensatory Education revenue (see attached). 

 

Member Sandstad requested that this analysis be based on allocating 80% of FY 19 

Compensatory Education revenues to the 13 traditional school sites, with a portion of such 

allocations to be designated as discretionary.  Under this proposal, the allocation for each school 

site would increase by 5% for the next two years, reaching 90% in FY 21. 

 

The attached analysis addresses FY 19 only.  To prepare this analysis, it was necessary to 

establish the percentage of the discretionary portion of each building site’s allocation.  As a 

starting point, the attached analysis is based on designating 40% of the Comp Ed revenue amount 

(or half of the 80% allocation) as “discretionary”. 

 

The attached document (titled “FY 18 TO FY 19 COMP ED COMPARISON”) includes 

columns of funding amounts for FY 2018 and FY 2019 designated as “Allocated”.  The 

“allocated” funding amounts for each fiscal year represents funding support for district-wide 

classroom ratios. 

 

We will review this analysis during next week’s Business Committee meeting, and look forward 

to your comments and input on this issue. 

 

 






